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December 2019 

 
 

 

Work continuing at Joadja Road and Hoxton Park 
Road, Liverpool  

The NSW Government is upgrading the intersection of Hoxton Park Road and 
Joadja Road, Liverpool to ease congestion, reduce travel times and improve safety. 

Transport for NSW is upgrading the intersection of Hoxton Park Road and Joadja Road in Liverpool. The 

upgrade includes an additional right turning lane at Hoxton Park Road into Joadja Road to improve travel 

times and reliability. We are also installing traffic lights to the left turn slip lane at the pedestrian crossing 

on Hoxton Park Road into Joadja Road to improve safety. 

 
So far we have:  
 

 Installed traffic barriers  

 demolished part of the median strip 

 started investigating and relocating existing 

utilities. 

 

  

 

 
Our next stage of work will include: 
 

 excavation and drainage works 
 pavement construction and concrete works 

 relocating street lights and traffic signals 
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How will the work affect you? 

There may be some noise and disruption associated with this work including jackhammering, concrete 

cutting and excavating. We will make every effort to minimise noise and disruption by completing noisier 

tasks before midnight and using noise blankets where possible. 

 

Traffic changes 

There will be temporary traffic changes during our work hours to ensure the work zone is safe. Please keep 

to speed limits and follow signs and traffic controller directions. For the latest traffic updates, you can call 

132 701, visit livetraffic.com or download the Live Traffic NSW app. 

Asbestos monitoring  

Asbestos may be discovered in the ground in the project area as the project progresses. If we identify 

asbestos, we will implement an asbestos management plan which details safe work practices and will 

ensure all work is managed to strict Environment Protection Authority requirements. 

Christmas shutdown 

To provide a break from construction to the local community, we will not be working between Wednesday 

25 December 2019 and Sunday 5 January 2020. 

We will continue to update you on this project as work progresses, including informing you in advance 

about future work schedules and night work. 

Our work schedule 

We will be on site for up to 70 night and 30 
day shifts between Monday 6 January 2020 
and Tuesday 31 March 2020, weather 
permitting. We will not work on public holidays. 

 
Our night shift hours will be between 8pm and 

6am from Sunday to Friday. Our day work 
hours will be between 7am and 6pm from 
Monday to Friday and between 8am and 1pm 

on Saturday. 

Contact 

If you have feedback or concerns about the work 
schedule please contact our delivery partner Ward 
Civil, on 1800 897 841 or 
hoxtoncomms@wardcivil.com.au  

 
For information on other pinch points across 
Liverpool, please visit rms.work/urbanpinchpoints. 

 
Thank you for your patience during this important 

work. 


